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SECURING OUR SCHOOLS

May 13, 2016

Lois J. Blevins
President/Founder
National Center for Citizen Safety

Dear Lois:

On behalf of Safe and Sound, | would like to thank National Center for Citizen Safety for
their generous donation of $150 on March 7, 2016. We are so glad to partner with you
for a safety world!

Safe and Sound is recognized as a 501(c)(3) public charity; therefore, the contribution is
deductible for income tax purposes. Our financial information is posted on our website
for your reference.

Our organization relies on donations such as yours to continue our mission of providing
free school safety information and education to communities across the country. We
are grateful for your support.

Thank you.

Warm Regards,
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Michele Gay

Co-Founder
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